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3 June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Firstly, I hope you had a wonderful half term break and it was lovely to welcome the children back on 
Monday. 
 
Over the last few weeks, we have been reviewing the way that we communicate with parents which 
currently includes weekly newsletters, emails, text messages and Class Dojo. As some of you will remember, 
Class Dojo messaging was initially set up over the Covid pandemic which enabled us to stay in touch whilst 
the children were home educated. 
 
More recently, we have become aware of the amount Dojo messaging is being used by some parents to 
communicate during the school day. This often leads to messages being unread/missed as staff are busy 
teaching and supporting children. 
 
To ensure that no messages are missed, we have taken the decision to switch off the messaging system from 
Monday 9th June 2025. The app will remain in place which enables you to see your child’s points each week. 
If you need to get in touch with the school, please email us at howden.juniors@eastriding.gov.uk or 
telephone 01430 430385. There is also the facility to message the school on the Arbor app. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

 
 

 
Mrs C Isitt 
Headteacher 
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